
F.O.R.P.S MINUTES  

 

Meeting date 28.09.20 

In attendance –  

Mrs McDermid, J Arthur ,Mrs Keech, D Ayris , E McEwan, N Milne, G 

Russell, L Lennox, G Arnold, L Crockett & M Dominick. 

Apologies – M Grayson 

 

Welcome/opening remarks 

 

Subjects discussed at the meeting –  

Halloween –  

 Members of the P.T.A were discussing ways to fundraise for the 

school under the current climate, due to Covid-19 cash 

handling is not permitted in school and unfortunately neither 

are parties. 

 The P.T.A have decided to put together a Halloween hamper 

which shall be raffled off once we return to school after the 

October break. 

 Money for this shall be collected via our school PayPal account, 

details of which shall be advertised on the F.O.R.P.S Facebook 

page. 

 

 Children will be permitted to dress up in school on Friday 30th 

October. 

 

 Children will take part in Halloween activities within their 

classroom.  



 

 

 

Christmas Santa Visit –  

 

 Due to current Covid-19 regulations it’s very unlikely Santa will 

be able to perform his usual festive visit, P.T.A members will be 

working in partnership with the school discussing over the 

following weeks ways in which we can fundraise and ensure the 

children have some festive fun on the run up to the Christmas 

holidays.  

 

Voting of new members/roles. 

The result of the voting is as follows –  

Chair - J Arthur 

Treasurer – M Grayson 

Secretary – D Ayris  

Fundraising coordinators – N Milne/M Dominick  

General P.T.A members –  

E McEwan 

G Russell 

G Arnold 

L Crockett 

L Lennox 

Next planned meeting 19th October 2020.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


